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Hello,

I'm writing in about Ordinance 220178. I worry about the future for my two teens, and I urge
you to immediately switch all buildings from gas to electric. Even though some electric energy
is currently being supplied by coal (which is not good either), we will move our electric
supply to renewable energy sources, but one critical first step is making sure that our buildings
are not dependent upon gas in the first place.

Thanks!

-----
Nikki
she/her/hers
Life is available only in the present moment. 
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